
A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT 
 
 
Happy New Year to all! 
 
Clearly, 2020 was a year to remember and forget.  While it was filled with tragedy from a 
pandemic that still lingers with us, to political unrest, we made it through.  Thank you to 
everyone who supported our show in 2020.  From reviewing the results from other West Coast 
shows in early 2021, it looks as though cutting is doing very well and shows are well attended.  
Reined Cow Horse shows, West Coast as well as Intermountain, are showing the same trend. 
 
Please take note that we are having our annual General Membership Meeting via Zoom this 
year.  It will be held February 9, 2021 at 5:30 p.m.  The meeting number is 884 3300 3144 and 
the password is 152018.  Please feel free to log in and attend.  If you cannot attend, we are 
open to any suggestions and/or comments that you may have.  Board members, as well as 
myself, are always available to answer questions or provide information. 
 
We have made a venue change to our annual Masini Cutting which will be held on April 9, 10, 
and 11, 2021 in Winnemucca.  Circuit awards will be given.  We have put in to host the PCCHA 
Youth Qualifier and PCCHA Cowan Ranch Series Shootout and will know in February if we will 
have that on our class list. 
 
Our annual Winnemucca Summer Cutting will be held on August 19, 20, and 21, 2021 this year.  
The Stix fall cutting is still in the works. 
 
We have two reined cow horse shows on the calendar so far this year as well.  The NRC&CHA 
Horse Show and Derby will be held April 22, 23, 24, and 25, 2021.  The Dave Grashuis Memorial  
Spectacular and Derby will be held June 17, 18, 19, and 20, 2021.  Both of these shows will be 
held in Winnemucca. 
 
Both PCCHA and NCHA have added regional finals so please check their websites for rules and 
how to qualify. 
 
We wish everyone a safe, healthy, calm, and prosperous 2021 and look forward to seeing you 
all at our shows. 
 
Kathy Breckenridge 
President. 
 
 


